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The grant will help students of Chitkara School of Pharmacy to experiment activities consistent with the Society’s 
global priorities

In a major boost to Chitkara School of Pharmacy’s global initiative to create a safer and healthier world, the Society of 
Toxicology (SOT) has sanctioned a grant of $4,000 under SOT Global Initiative Funding 2021.

SOT is a US based professional and scholarly organization of scientists dedicated to creating a safer and healthier world by 
advancing the science and increasing the impact of toxicology.

The grant will help students of Chitkara School of Pharmacy to experiment activities consistent with the Society’s global 
priorities. SOT encourages proposals to represent collaborations between the Society, SOT Component Groups, SOT 
Committees, and other toxicology organizations. SOT serves the needs of the scientific discipline to enhance human, animal, 
and environmental health; life-long learning and intellectual scientific stimulation; diversity of representation in all activities of 
the society and integrity.

“It is designed to provide assessment practices as well as in the latest methods in chemical, pharmaceuticals, pesticide, 
cosmetics and medical devices risk assessments. The participants will learn all aspects of risk assessment and will receive a 
certificate documenting their successful completion of the course,” said Dr. Ashok K Chitkara, Chancellor, Chitkara 
University, Punjab and Chitkara University, Himachal Pradesh. 
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